### UPPER BURRELL PLANNING COMMISSION

### **MEETING MINUTES**

# APRIL 21, 2015

The April meeting of the Upper Burrell Township Planning Commission was held on April 21, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. In attendance were Commission members Tom O'Brien, Patty Trzeciak, Leon Yurkin, Rick Ryan and George Richard.

### Approval of Minutes

After reviewing the March 2015 meeting minutes, Patty Trzeciak moved to approve the minutes as written, seconded by George Richard and all were in favor.

### Beattie Lot Line Revision

Mike Beattie and Al Beattie attended the meeting. They were informed that their surveyor had not submitted revised plans prior to the meeting. No action can be taken until the Commission receives the revised plan. They will contact their surveyor.

### **Brain Neff**

Brian Neff indicated he would like to open a small engine repair business at his residence on Upper Drennen Road. This is an RA Zone. The Commission told him to present his request to the supervisors at their May meeting.

## Adjournment

There being no further business, Rick Ryan moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 p.m., seconded by Leon Yurkin and all were in favor.

Respectfully submitted

Thomas O'Brien, Chairman